
Effingham Budget Committee 

January 15, 2013 

7:00 PM meeting called to order 

Following members present: Mike Pikovsky, Paul Bartoswicz, Maureen Spencer, Jim Morris, Tim 

Eldridge 

*December 18, 2012 meeting minutes were approved  

The following outside agencies were reviewed: 

 Agape Ministries, requested $2000.00.  Budget Committee approved $1500.00 

 Northern Human Services, requested $716.00.  Budget Committee approved 

$716.00 

 Starting Point, requested $1036.00.  Budget Committee approved $850.00 

 Tri-County Community Action, requested $5000.00.  Budget Committee approved 

$4000.00 

 Central New Hampshire VNA & Hospice, requested $3159.00.  Budget Committee 

approved $3159.00 

 White Community Mountain Health Center, requested $1760.00.  Budget 

Committee approved $1200.00 

 Ossipee Children’s Fund, requested $750.00.  Budget Committee approved $750.00 

 Tri-County CAP Transit, requested $3000.00.  Budget Committee approved $1500.00 

The committee met with the Board of Selectmen and reviewed all budget lines concerning their 

budget.  No action was taken with the Selectmen’s budget at this time.  

Next meeting was scheduled for January 22, 2013 at 7:00 PM 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM 

 

 


